
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
05-03

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk   

SUBJECT: Increase in Fee for Adversary Proceedings

DATE: August 30, 2005

Effective September 20, 2005 the fee to file an adversary proceeding in the

U.S. Bankruptcy Court will increase to $250.00.

At its June meeting, the Judicial Conference of the United States Committee on

Court Administration and Case Management unanimously approved an increase in the

adversary filing fee, Item 6 of the Bankruptcy Court Miscellaneous Fee Schedule.  The

increase will raise that fee to $250.00 and will permit the adversary fee to continue to

track the civil action filing fee. 

   

 A complete copy of the Fee Schedule is available on the Court’s web site at

www.nhb.uscourts.gov.


